
New Parking App on Campus  
Beginning  April  14,  Clark  College  will  be  switching  to
ParkMobile  for  all  metered  parking  spaces,  replacing  the
traditional  coin-operated  parking  meters.  This  change  will
apply  to  coin-operated  metered  parking  spaces  only.
Faculty/Staff or Student parking spaces will not be affected.

A Successful Audit
This is the 8th year in a row that Clark College has achieved
no  findings  in  these  state  audits,  demonstrating  that
financial reporting and internal controls are in compliance
with state laws. 
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